
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12th STREET SW

WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Joe Szczesny
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
APPLICATION STATUS: (202)418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410/1411
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ MAIL STOP: 1800B2

EMAIL ADDRESS: Joseph.Szczesny@fcc.gov

M. Scott Johnson, Esq. MAY 142012
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC
11th Floor, 1300 North 17th Street
Arlington, VA 22209-3801

Re: III, Inc. (YT'I)
WMHZ(AM), Holt, Alabama
Facility ID Number: 161136
File No. BMP-20121213ACN

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This is in reference to: the above captioned minor change application to modify
Construction Permit BNP-20080307ACZ by changing the site and tower height for the new
unbuilt facility for WMHZ(AM), Holt, Alabama; our April 6, 2012, deficiency letter requesting
an environmental amendment within 30 days; and the May 3, 2012, request for an additional 60
days to amend.

A preliminary review of the application reveals that the underlying permit expires on
October 28, 2012, therefore we advise that a curative amendment to resolve all problems be filed
as soon as possible to allow our staff time to review and grant if found to be acceptable, leaving
enough time to fully construct and file a fully completed FCC From 302 license application.

Accordingly, the request is hereby granted, and further action on the subject application
will be withheld for a period of sixty (60) days from the date of this letter to provide an
opportunity to file a curative amendment. Failure to amend or respond within this time period
will result in the dismissal of the application pursuant to 47 C.RR. § 73.3568. Questions
concerning the environmental study should be directed to Assistant Division Chief Mike Wagner
at (202) 418-2700.

Sincerely,

Son Nguyen
Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: James E. Shaw, President
Charles Anderson
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